
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 14th, 2024 

On July 1st, 2024: 

One-Way Traffic on 

Fraser Ave. & Chenier St. (Rd 76E) 

AND 

Prevost Street Closed 

in South Junction  

 

Fraser Ave. & Chenier St. (Rd 76E) in South Junction will be converted 

to one-way traffic only and Prevost Street will be closed to all through 
traffic on Monday, July 1st, 2024 for the South Junction Community 

Club Canada Day event. 

 

Traffic must enter Fraser Ave. off of Main St. in South Junction. 

The flow of traffic will be Fraser Ave. to Chenier St. (Rd 76E) to HWY 
12. HWY 12 & Chenier St. will be used to exit the event. 


